Blevins School Board Minutes
December 12, 2010

Administration Office

The regular meeting of the Blevins School Board was called to order by President Melony Ford on Monday,
December 12, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. in the Administration Office. Board members present: Tim Estes, Melony Ford,
Laura Massey, Carl McGill, Paul Noesser, and Richard Snell. Others in attendance: Superintendent Billy Lee,
Jeffrey Steed, and Lisa Doss. See attached for others present. Prayer was led by Carl McGill and the pledge was
said by all.

Minutes to the November 8, 2010 meeting were approved as presented.

Board member Jimmy Rhodes arrived at 7:04 p.m.

The board went into executive session at 7:08 p.m.

The executive session ended at 7:58 p.m. and president Melony Ford called the meeting back in session at that time.
A motion was made by Paul Noesser to give staff bonuses from Jobs Fund money to all district employees on
Friday, December 17, 2010. Certified employees will each receive $550, and classified employees will each receive
$300. The motion passed with a 7-0 vote.

Tim Estes made a motion to approve yearly inventory deletions of fixed assets. The motion passed with a 7-0 vote.

A motion was made by Tim Estes to allow Superintendent Billy Lee to secure a business credit card for the district
to purchase items that cannot be bought without credit. The motion passed with a 7-0 vote.

The board tabled a discussion regarding whether or not to continue having attorney Sharon Street on retainer for the
school district until next month.

Board President Melony Ford called for a brief recess at 8:24 p.m., and the board went into executive session at 8:30
p.m.

The board was called back to regular session at 9:37 p.m.
Meeting adjourned: 9:37 p.m.

Minutes approved: January 17, 2011

Board President

Ex-Officio Financial Officer







